
From: 	 Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
To: 	 Burton, Faith (SMO) 
Sent: 	 3/21/2011 7:00:52 PM 
Subject: 	 Fast and Furious insert for Mexico 

Faith, here's my edited version of what OIA drafted as a possible insert to the Lamar Smith letter at my request in the 
hope of addressing some of the misperceptions down in Mexico. Thanks. 

Matt 

DP 
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